
Dear Parents,  

       This Thursday, January 12th, at 7:00pm is our PTG Meeting.  Any student with a parent in attendance
for the entire meeting will get a free dress down day on Friday, January 13th.  Also, Mrs. Karnell will be
doing an activity following PTG with families.  She will have supplies for parents and their children to
make 'snowman soup'.  The first 10 families that sign up (page 2) will also receive a winter themed book.
This is our first time doing something like this so we are very excited to have an activity for our families
to participate in!

        We will be having a OPEN HOUSE on Sunday, January 29th from 11:30am - 12:30pm to kick off
Catholic Schools Week.  Please spread the word to any family or friends that might be interested in
sending their child to our school.       
                                        
                                                                                                 Peace and Blessings,    
        

M E S S A G E  F R O M  T H E
P R I N C I P A L

CRUSADER NEWS
W E E K L Y  S C H O O L W I D E  N E W S L E T T E R

J A N U A R Y  1 1 ,  2 0 2 3

I M P O R T A N T  D A T E S
JANUARY 
12- Author Visit to CCS (grades PS-4)
     PTG Meeting at 7pm

13 - 8th Grade Spanish Trip to El Paso

15 - 10:30am Children's Mass

23 - 8th Grade Night for Boy's Basketball

24 - Speaker about internet safety for 
       grades 4-6

29 - Catholic Schools Week Begins!

 



CLICK HERECLICK HERECLICK HERE   
TO SIGN UP FORTO SIGN UP FORTO SIGN UP FOR   

A SNOWYA SNOWYA SNOWY ACTIVITY ACTIVITY ACTIVITY
WITH OURWITH OURWITH OUR   

TITLE I TEACHERTITLE I TEACHERTITLE I TEACHER
JEN KARNELL!JEN KARNELL!JEN KARNELL!






PLEASEPLEASEPLEASE   
JOIN USJOIN USJOIN US

for a  PTG Meeting
on Thursday, 1/12

at 7:00pm 
in the school cafeteria




Any student with a parent in
attendance will get a free dress

down day for Friday, 1/13



8th Grade Parent meeting 
will follow PTG

The activity will
take place at

the end of PTG. 

CLICK HERE
to sign up for a NEW

Girl's Basketball
Skills program

(grades 2-5)



This will be held 
every Friday in January 

from 3:30-5pm

https://forms.gle/szy4TkXkGjgVHFiW9
https://forms.gle/UbG2wCWcCiGkd28X9


Click to sign your child 
up for Children's Mass

this Sunday, 1/15
at 10:30am

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050548A8A92FA4FB6-january
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050548A8A92FA4FB6-january
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050548A8A92FA4FB6-january
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050548A8A92FA4FB6-january
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050548A8A92FA4FB6-january



